
  

 

 
Our Ref:  TAC/kmd/y11exam 
 
26 May 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Student/Parent/Guardian, 
 
Re:  Final Summer Examinations – Year 11 
 
I am writing to congratulate you on the way you have approached and settled into the exam 
period.  It is clear from conversations with students and teachers running revision sessions, 
that the preparation that has gone into the exam period has been extensive.  Keep up the 
good work and you will almost certainly come out of the other side with grades and 
achievements to be proud of. 
 
As suggested when we outlined the revision programme in the letter dated 28 April 2022, we 
have reviewed the situation regarding revision in school and the plan for after the half term 
holiday.  Following feedback from students and parents, from Friday 27th May, you will be 
able to complete revision at home and attend school just for examinations.  We will however, 
still offer revision lessons in school as outlined on the initial overview and would encourage 
you to attend these sessions where relevant. 
 
This therefore gives you two options for your remaining exams following the half term break: 
 
Option 1: Continue to attend school 
Attend lessons and revision sessions and finish school at 3:05pm as normal every day.  There 
will be a revision area for you to use in the Sixth Form centre.  If you intend to do this, you will 
need to bring revision materials of your own to supplement revision in school. 
 
Option 2: You attend school for examinations only 
You will need to sign out after exams using the school signing out system with parental 
permission.  If this is your intention, parents are asked to e-mail 
terry.cowburn@oldburywells.com, so that this can be kept as a record for safeguarding 
purposes.  
 
Your leavers celebration assembly will be held on Thursday, 23 June following the last 
examination.  You will also have time following this exam to complete your shirt signing and 
spend time in school with your year group.  We plan to hand out the leaver’s hoodies and 
yearbooks during this time. 
 
I wish you the best of luck for your remaining examinations and hope you have a good half 
term break. 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr T Cowburn 
Head of Year 11 
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